
City of Lockport   
Traffic Advisory Committee  

(COLTAC)  
Regular Meeting – Official Record   

 
Site: M-24 

Monday, January 9, 2023  
 
Present:  
Chairman Lt. Anthony Pittman (V)  
Deputy Corp Counsel Pat McGrath (V)  
Richard Clark, Citizen (ab)  
Lusius Brundage (ab)  
Michael Tracy (ab)   
Mike Sobieraski (ab)  
Roger Pittis (ab)   

 
Highways & Parks, Clayton DImmick 
(V)  
Police Chief, Steve Abbott (ab)  
Fire Chief, Luca Quagliano (ab)  
City Engineer, Steve Pump (V)  
Mayor Roman (ab)  
City Clerk, Sarah K Lanzo  

  
Meeting was called order by Lt Pittman at 3:06 pm  
There was no quorum  
  
Items of Discussion:  
 Community member expressed concern that there have been trucks (semi’s) on the 

street that have blocked traffic, and that there are people who are “standing” at the 
corner for the bus stop in a residential area 

 There was an inquiry made about possible removal of light at the corner of Clinton 
Street and Adam Street; making a change to a four-way-stop.  There is currently a 
part time pre-school now in the former school, the building is no longer a full-time 
school   

 
Lincoln Avenue and Locust Street 
 Email correspondence received about Lincoln and Locust – have provided positive 

feedback  
 Update signs at Lincoln and Locust - (One Side of the Street needs a “School Zone” 

when you are west bound on Lincoln.  
 

The next scheduled meeting of the City of Lockport Traffic Advisory Committee is 
Monday, February 27, 2023, at 3 pm.   
 


